Year 11 – Mock Exam Papers

Dear Parents/Carers

Thank you for the many positive messages we have had following this week’s parents evening and the return of mock papers.

If you have received the mock paper for another student, please would you send it back to school by post marked for my attention and, if possible, send a scan of the paper to me by email (appleman@jfs.brent.sch.uk).  We will endeavour to reconnect mislaid papers as quickly as we can with the rightful owner.

Kind regards
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Simon Appleman
Deputy Headteacher

